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INVITATION TO FAREWELL:

Friday, January 26
th
 is Andrew White’s last day at the Health Sciences Library. While we'd rather 

he wasn't leaving, we want Andrew to have a "sweet" farewell and be able to see all his friends. 
There will be a Farewell Dessert Party in Classroom 2 of the Health Sciences Library, (Level 3 
of the Health Sciences Center) from 2:00 to 4:00 pm that day.  

Donations to a farewell gift card for Andrew from Eastern Mountain Sports are being collected.  
If you wish to contribute, please contact Jeanne Galbraith.  Donations of desserts for the party 
are also welcome.  Please contact Jeanne Galbraith (4-3681) if you have any questions or can 
let her know in advance what your dessert contribution will be.

LILRC TECHNOLOGY SERIES WORKSHOPS:

Received in the mail is the attached flier.  Three workshops are scheduled at Farmingdale 
Public Library.  For each workshop, the subscription is $25/pp for member institutions.  If all 
three workshops are attended the cost is $60.  Note that different staff can attend the group of 
three.  A travel request form along with the workshop form should be submitted to Director's 
Office (Chris) if library staff wish to be reimbursed.

UPDATED STAFF PHONE LIST:


